
 

 

TOWN OF LITTLETON                    05.04.2018 

Board of Commissioners Work Session  

 

The Board of Commissioners of the Town of Littleton held a special meeting called by Commissioner Pitchford 

and Commissioner on Friday May 04, 2018 at 7:00 pm.  In attendance were Commissioners Gerleen Pitchford, 

Donald Spragins, Stephen Barcelo, Clara Debnam and Bonita Knight.  A quorum was present.   Mayor Owen 

was absent.  Mayor Pro Tem Debnam called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm.    

 

 

At 8:22 pm Commissioner Pitchford made the motion; seconded by Commissioner Knight to go into Closed 

Session pursuant to NCGS 143-318.11(6) to discuss personnel.  The motion voted and carried unanimously. 

 

The Board returned to Open Session at 8:33 pm. 

 

Commissioner Pitchford made the motion; seconded by Commissioner Knight to accept retirement letter from 

Chief Winifred Bowens effective June, 30, 2018.  The motion voted and carried unanimously.   

 

With no further business Commissioner Spragins made the motion; seconded by Commissioner Pitchford to 

adjourn the meeting at 8:50 pm.  The motion voted and carried unanimously. 

 

         

 

____________________________________ 

            Town Clerk 

 

 

***General account of Closed Session*** The Board discussed personnel issues related to the police 

department. 


